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Veriluma Limited (ASX: VRI) – Reinstatement to Official 
Quotation 
Description 

The suspension of trading in the securities of Veriluma Limited (‘VRI’) will be lifted from the commencement of 
trading on Monday, 9 September 2019, following its recapitalisation and re-compliance with Chapter 12 of the 
ASX Listing Rules.   

Issued by 

Maria Clemente 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 


